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| write on behalf of Belsize Society. | hope you are able to take in account my comments about the application above

when considering it.

The proposal amounts to overbuilding of site. It turns the two story cottage, the footprint of which currently
occupies about 50% of the site, into a substantial house with a moat-like approach from the pavement. The quality
and amount of daylight afforded to the habitable rooms created in the proposed basement is substandard,
rendering the proposal unsustainable. This proposal should be rejected.

Sanya Polescuk



